
PE76. PENSION FUND - GENERAL GOVERANCE MATTERS

The Committee considered a report by the Chief Finance Officer presenting an update
on various matters associated with the governance of the Falkirk Council Pension Fund.

The areas covered within the report included the following:-

The issues associated with Auto Enrolment;
The Pension Fund’s Risk Register; and
The transfer to the Scottish Public Pensions Agency from 1 April 2015 of
responsibility for the pensions of uniformed officers within Police Scotland and the
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service.

 Decision

The Committee noted the report.


